
Year 1 - Jays 
 

Date: 7th 
June 2024 

This week we have been learning about … 
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One Day on Our Blue Planet…On the Savannah, Phonics, reading and 
handwriting 
* Making predictions about a new book. 
* Writing lists about savannah animals. 
* Researching and compiling facts about lions. 
* Revising all sounds. Next week all children will sit the Phonics Screening 
Check, but they are unlikely to know that this has happened! They will just 
come into the library to read some ‘silly words’ with me. I am sure that 
they will all be fine with this. 
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Place Value within 100 
* Counting from 50 to 100. 
* Counting in tens to 100. 
* Partitioning numbers into tens and ones. 
* Playing games to use counting in tens and ones in real life contexts. 
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PE – Rounders with the coaches and Swimming with Mrs Gooderham. 
Geography – What seas surround our country? 
Science – Which animals can be kept as pets? How do we look after them? 
Thank you so much to those parents who were able to come in for the 
morning. It ended up that all of the children across the school wanted a 
peek – thank you for your patience in talking to them so informatively! 
PSHE – Life cycles. 
Computing – How can we create art work using iPads? 
DT – How do sliders work? 
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 * A quiet week Monday to Thursday next week to give children the chance to 
focus on the Phonics. 
* On Friday, we have our trip to Reculver. As per the letter sent out, please 
ensure all children are suitable dressed and arrive at school on time with 
water and a packed lunch.  
 

 


